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LGPS Ill-health Process Seminar 
 
Representatives from the Pensions 
Ombudsman (TPO) will be running a seminar on 
the LGPS ill-health process on Thursday 22nd 
September at 11:00 a.m.  
 
The online seminar will aim to address issues 
highlighted by pension funds and employers. 
SPPA and LGA will also be on the call. This will 
give you a chance to hear about TPO and the 
different roles and responsibilities around the 
ill-health process. Participants will have the 
opportunity to ask questions after the 
presentation. This will provide an opportunity 
to hear from as many stakeholders as possible, 
and a forum to resolve any issues. 
 
Employers, HR colleagues and OH Providers 
are all invited to register in advance for this 
Zoom meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIl
ceGtqD4jHNeLdAh5Jo-slbTUlj2_4f22 
  
After registering, you will receive a confirmation 
email containing information about joining the 
meeting. 
 
For those who cannot attend on that date, 
there will be another chance to attend on 
Tuesday 4th October 2022. Invitations will be 
sent out nearer the time. 

Employer Self Service 
 
The Employer Self Service portal is 
reaching its end of life at the end of this 
calendar year. There won’t be a direct like 
for like replacement, but we are working 
on alternative processes to ensure that the 
required figures are still available to you. 
Details of this will follow later in the year. 
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